
 
 

Dear colleague, 

Did you visit the Rhetoric Society of Europe website recently? If not, then perhaps you missed 

the latest news: 

 The RSE is currently looking for members for an advisory board. We need an advisory 

board to advise us on policy issues and on the long-term strategies of the association as 

well as any other kind of counseling. The members should be senior researchers, who 

carry both experience and weight. We therefore encourage everyone to suggest 

themselves or experienced colleagues. Please contact President Jens E. Kjeldsen or 

Vice-President Marie Lund Klujeff with suggestions or questions.  

 

 The Rhetoric Society of Europe is happy to announce Anne Ulrich as a new member of 

the Executive Board.  Anne Ulrich is a research assistant at Seminar für Allgemeine 

Rhetorik at University of Tübingen, Germany. The RSE welcomes Anne and we look 

forward to working with her.  

The Rhetoric Society of Europe website is a new forum. In order for it to become a thriving 

social network among scholars interested in rhetoric, it needs your cooperation and input: 

 Did you publish a book or an article that you would like other European rhetoricians to 

know of? Then don’t hesitate to send an e-mail with a short description (and if possible 

a link) to rse@hum.au.dk 

 

 Did you take some snapshots from a rhetoric conference and would you like to show 

them to your colleagues? Are you looking for other researchers interested in a specific 

topic to propose a panel to your next conference? Do you have a query about rhetorical 

concepts, traditions, curricula, or theory? If you have a question or a subject for debate, 

please send it to post.eusorhet@gmail.com (your text must be no longer than 250 

words, including a title). The forum is supposed to be an informal online meeting spot! 

On the website you will also find a presentation of the Rhetoric Society of Europe as well as a 

formal constitution. 

 

Best wishes,  

Marie Lund Klujeff (Vice President / Web-Editor) 

Esben Bjerggaard Nielsen (RSE Webmaster) 
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